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September 2023 
 

Year 6 Open Day and Evening –Thursday 21st September 2023 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,  
  
As part of our exciting and comprehensive transition programme this year, Hayle Academy is looking forward to 
welcoming your Year 6 child to our school on Thursday 21st September for our Open Day 2023.  
 
Students will arrive with their school for a 9.20am start and they will leave to return to their school at 2pm. 
 
The aim of the day is to provide an important opportunity for them to experience a day in the life of Hayle Academy. 
This will include a broad range of subjects and activities on a carousel basis – from the arts and performance, to DT 
and English, from Maths and Science, to a sporting House tournament. 
  
Your child’s primary school teacher and key staff will be on-hand to support your child in the sessions. Lunch will be 
provided in the school canteen: if your child has any specific dietary requirements or allergies, please inform your 
child’s school so that this information can be shared with us. 
 
Your child is asked to wear their school uniform for the day, but we would recommend that they wear shoes that are 
comfortable and appropriate for running around outside. We also ask that they bring a water bottle with them. 
 
We hope that you are also able to visit Hayle Academy during our Open Evening on the same day: Thursday 21st 
September between 17:00 and 20:00.  
 
However, if you are unable to attend, or if you would like to experience a tour of the school during the school day, you 
are warmly invited to book a school tour by using the link here: Book a Head's Talk and Tour. We recommend 
accessing this booking link through the Google Chrome browser. Alternatively, you can book a tour through our 
contact form on our website, via our enquiries email enquiries@hayle.tpacademytrust.org or by contacting our 
reception on 01736 753009. We would be delighted to welcome you to our school.  
 
In addition, please look out for details of our Super Saturday events via our Hayle Academy Facebook page. 
 
It is an exciting time to join us and to be part of Hayle Academy. We look forward to welcoming you and your child to 
our open events very soon.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Melissa Lock 
Headteacher 
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